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The October meeting of the SENCMC was held on Sunday, October 2, 
2016 at Chilis in Wilmington.  Before our formal meeting we met in 
the parking lot to discuss the plans for our annual All Ford Car and 
Truck Show to be held on Saturday, October 8, 2016.  We organized 
the entrance for the cars, the location for the hospitality tent, and reg-
istration. We adjourned to continue our meeting inside Chilis, to enjoy 
our meal, and continue the formal portion of our meeting. 
 One topic of discussion was what to do about our show with the 
threat of Hurricane Matthew in our future. It was determined that de-
cision would be made no later than Wednesday, October 5. 
 There were 26 members present at our meeting, including our 
youngest Mustang fan, the grandson of Leah and Neal McLean, 
Chance.  The slate of officers for the 2017 election was presented.  The 
membership will vote at our November meeting and the nominations 
will be open for nominations from the floor at that time.  The slate that 
was presented PresidentðBob Ellis,  Vice PresidentðGreg Griffith, 
Treasurer---Kurt Miller, SecretaryðEmily Griffith, and Member at 
LargeðClint Morrell. 
 Jessie Lisanne prayed to bless our food, our nation, and our 
club and our members.  We enjoyed a delicious meal and the fellow-
ship of our members. 
  Terry adjourned the meeting and reminded everyone to drive 
safely on the way home. 
 On Tuesday, October 4 it was decided that our show would be 
postponed to Saturday, October 15 because of the threat of Hurricane 
Matthew.  Due to the flooding in our area this was a very wise decision.  
 The November meeting will be on Saturday, November 12 at 
Mikeôs Farm at 3:00PM.  This is a Saturday rather than our normal 
Sunday meeting day, so please mark your calendars accordingly. The 
Wilmington members will meet at COSTCO at  1:30 PM  for a 1:45 
departure.  Jacksonville members will meet at the Speedway (old wilco 
Hess) on 24 at 2:15 for a 2:30 departure. 

 Annual Show results 2 

 Christmas Dinner 

Meeting 

3 

  Board Members  

Prayer Requests 

4 

    

October Meeting 

6 

  Annual Show  6-7 

 Upcoming Events  8 

    

Inside this issue: 



Page 2 thb¸ 9·tw9{{ 

!bb¦![ ![[ Chw5 /!w !b5 ¢w¦/Y 

{Ih² 

 Our annual All Ford Car and Truck Show was held on Saturday, October 15, 2016. 

Due to the visit of Hurricane Matthew it was necessary to postpone our show for one week.  

Due to the change in date, and the damage to other parts of North Carolina the number of 

cars and trucks that were judged was a bit lower than years past.  We had 70 total cars on the 

show field including our own display cars.  There were 48 cars that were judged.   

  Our Sponsors Choice award went to Robin Funke for his 1957 Ford F-100 truck. 

Our Best in Show award went to John Sloper for his 2011 Mustang Shelby GT/500. 

  

RECENT SHOW AWARDS 

 Nancy Moore, Michael Moore, and Glenn Spencer entered their cars in the local Mo-

Par Show.  Glenn and Michael both received awards. 

 

Our very own Glenn Spencer entered his Mustang in the 2016 MCA National Show in Myrtle 

Beach, SC.  Glenn was awarded a Gold Award for his Patriotic Mustang.  Well Done Glenn. 

We are all proud of your achievement. 



Page 3 thb¸ 9·tw9{{ 

 

LǘΩǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǝƳŜ ƻŦ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƎŀƛƴΗΗΗ   

мтǘƘ !ƴƴǳŀƭ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ ŀƴŘ !ǿŀǊŘ .ŀƴǉǳŜǘ 

ŀƴŘ 

нлмт wŜƴŜǿŀƭ ƻŦ 5ǳŜǎ 

  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ ŀƴŘ !ǿŀǊŘ .ŀƴǉǳŜǘ w{±t ŦƻǊƳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ƳƻƴŜȅ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŀǧŜƴŘπ
ƛƴƎ ǘƻ DƭƻǊƛŀ ¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴ нлл b IƻƭƭŀƴŘ tƻƛƴǘ 5ǊΣ {ǘŜƭƭŀ b/ нурунΦ  bƻ ƭŀǘŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ фǘƘ ŀǎ ǎƘŜ 
Ƙŀǎ ǘǳǊƴ Ŭƴŀƭ Ŏƻǳƴǘ ƛƴ ǘƻ ǊŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ ōȅ ǘƘŜƴΦ   

tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ¢ŜǊǊȅ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴǎΣ фмл-нср-нурнΦ 

  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ ŀƭƭ Ŏƭǳō ǊŜƴŜǿŀƭǎ ƻŦ ϷмрΦлл ǘƻ DƭƻǊƛŀΣ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ƭƛǎǘŜŘ ŀōƻǾŜ ōȅ мнκомκнлмсΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ 
w{±tΩŘ ŦƻǊ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ ǎƘŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǘŀōƭŜ ǎŜǘ ǳǇ ƛƴ ŎƻǊƴŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ ол ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ǎƻ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ 
Ǉŀȅ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭΦ 

  

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ нлмс /ŀǊ {Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳǊ ŘǳŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƎƻƻŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ мнκнлмтΦ 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS DINNER MEETING 

REMINDER 
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hǳǊ ōƻŀǊŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǊ ŦǊƻƳ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎΣ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǝƻƴǎ ƻǊ Ƨǳǎǘ 

ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǳǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŦŜŜƭ ŦǊŜŜ ǘƻ Řƻ ǎƻΦ  hǳǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŀǎ ŦƻƭƭƻǿǎΥ 

¢ŜǊǊȅ ¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴΣ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ   ǘŜǊǊȅƭǘƘƻƳǇǎƻƴϪŜŎΦǊǊΦŎƻƳ 

/ƻƭǿŜƭƭ {ƳƛǘƘΣ ±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ŎƻƭǿŜƭƭΦǎƳƛǘƘϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

DƭƻǊƛŀ ¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴΣ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ ōŀōȅǊƴϪŜŎΦǊǊΦŎƻƳ 

9Ƴƛƭȅ DǊƛŶǘƘΣ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ ƎƎǊƛŶǘƘϪŜŎΦǊǊΦŎƻƳ 

YǳǊǘ aƛƭƭŜǊ {ǊΦΣ tŀǎǘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ōǳȊȊŎƘпсϪŀƻƭΦŎƻƳ 

/ƭƛƴǘ aƻǊǊŜƭƭΣ aŜƳōŜǊ ŀǘ [ŀǊƎŜ ƳƻǊǊŜƭƭŎƭƛƴǘϪȅŀƘƻƻΦŎƻƳ 

   

PRAYER REQUESTS AND PRAISES 

 Please keep all of our members covered in prayer .  Several of our members have ongoing 

medical needs that are keeping them from our meetings, please keep these members in your prayers:  

Julie McCombs, Judi Mitchell, Nell Thomas,  and our former member Rose Volpe.  Please continue to 

remember Greg Griffith as he continues his  battle against cancer.  Many of our members are dealing 

with issues and concerns that they may not have shared with us so please remember there are many 

unspoken requests here in our group.  Let us keep each other lifted up in prayer. 

 Our members Louise and Crandall Brown are dealing with the problems that have been 

caused by Hurricane Matthew. Their home was flooded in Floyd, and they are now also dealing with 

the flooding issues of Matthew. Please pray for them. 

 Our love and condolences go out to Gloria and Terry Thompson and their family.  Gloriaôs 

mother  passed away on Friday, October 28.  Please keep this family supported in prayer. 

  Please pray for our nation and all those who have chosen to serve.  This is a turbulent time all 

over the world and we need to seek Godôs guidance in all things.  

   

 Please let Emily know if you hear of anyone in our club who needs our prayers, email her at 

ggriffith@ec.rr.com. 

mailto:terrylthompson@ec.rr.com
mailto:colwell.smith@gmail.com
mailto:babyrn@ec.rr.com
mailto:ggriffith@ec.rr.com
mailto:buzzch46@aol.com
mailto:morrellclint@yahoo.com
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 PRE SHOW MEETING 


